OFFICE OF THE COMPTROLLER AND AUDITOR GENERAL OF INDi

NEW DELHI .
EXAMINATION WING
No. 104/06-Exam/OCDEP/2025
Dated: 11.03.2025
To
All Heads of Department of IA &AD offices
DG (Staff)/DG (HQ)

(As per standard e-mail list)
Sub: Conduct of SAS Pre-Exam for Exam-1 of 2025
Madam/Sir,

With reference to the subject cited above, the undersigned is directed to reiterate that
that the Preliminary Exam for SAS Exam-1 of 2025 need not be conducted.

2.  Further, it is stated that candidates who had passed SAS Pre-Exam for SAS Exam-1 of
2024 but could not appear in SAS Exam-1 of 2024 because vacancies were not available in
their offices, will be allowed to appear in SAS exam whenever exam would be held for their
offices in future and they need not to appear again in Pre-Exam.

3. This issues with the approval of the Competent Authority.

Yours faithfully,

(Devender Kumar)
Sr. Administrative Officer (Exam)



